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Dear DIACTMOND Colleagues and Friends, 

In the meantime, between January – May 2021, 

various activities have been performed and other 

are under way.  

In addition, having reached the half of the distance 

of the project life, the midterm report had to be 

prepared. 

• The Project Midterm Report … 
has been submitted to the Research and 

Innovation Foundation (our funding body), thanks 

to the effective cooperation with our Industrial 

Partners EMBIO Diagnostics.  No problems were 

appeared in the process and we expect to hear 

from ΙΔΕΚ in the following month or so. 

• The covid19 pandemic has eventually 
affected our operations …  

and a 6-month extension has been asked, and 

granted by the Research and Innovation 

Foundation. 

We expect that this extension will allow our 

activities to be completed as planned.  

• Current work on device, testing and system 

software … 

Is underway (WP4 - System Hardware, WP5-In 

vitro testing of the system, and WP6-System 

Software Development). The relevant partners 

are collaborating for the completion of the tasks 

and communicate through the Slack platform. 

 

 

 

• One more publication … 

 has been produced recently on blood Coagulation 

Algorithms, by Louka and Kaliviotis (doi: 

10.3390/bios11040113). 

• Three abstracts are in preparation … 

 for submission in the Joint Congress of the 

European Society for Clinical Hemorheology and 

Microcirculatin, the International Society of 

Biorheology and the International Society for 

Clinical Hemorheology in Fukuoka-Japan (on-line 

event): http://www.congre.co.jp/eschm-isch-

isb2021/index.html. The relevant partners will be 

contacted soon. 

 

That is all for now. We will keep you updated 
with more news soon. 
 
Dr. Stathis Kaliviotis 
DIACTMOND Coordinator 


